FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

serving God in Ministry



ELDON UNITED

METHODIST CHURCH

600 North Oak Street/PO Box 104 Eldon, MO 65026

www.eldonumc.org

SUNDAY SCHOOL 9:30 A.M. WORSHIP 10:30 A.M.

Melinda Sucha, Secretary

Office (573) 392-3713

secretary@eldonumc.org

Joan DeBoe, Pastor

revjoan@eldonumc.org

February 2019

UMW

The United Methodist Women's group will meet on Wednesday, February 6 at 1:00 pm in the fellowship hall. Women of all ages are invited.

Contemporary Service

On Wednesday, February 6th we will have our Contemporary Service. Potluck dinner will begin at 6:30pm and the service will begin at 7:00pm. Please bring a food dish to share!

Fifth Sunday Potlucks

It has been decided that the months that have five Sundays will be our church potlucks this year. Mark your calendar for the the fifth Sunday in March, June, and September. Plan to join in the fellowship and good food.

Soup Dinner

Please mark your calendars. This year we will hold our Soup Dinner on Friday, March 8th. More information will be available soon. Volunteers are always needed.

Baby Grace

Thank you to everyone that returned baby bottles and made donations to Baby Grace! We are so grateful for the support of the church family as this outreach continues to grow. Our next Baby Grace diaper distribution is Wednesday February 13th from 6:30-7:30pm. If anyone is interesting in seeing this outreach in action we welcome you to join us!

Lent Study

A 6 week study will be offered here at the church for the Lenten season. The book is called Entering the Passion of Jesus, Beginners guide to Holy Week. Two different times will be offered. One on Thursday mornings at 10:30 am starting March 7th. The other class will be held on Sundays at 4:00 pm starting on March 10. Feedback is needed to decide how many books to order and which class you would like to attend. Please contact the church office if interested.

Many Thanks

Dear friends, Thank you so much for the prayer blanket sent to me during my husband's illness and passing. We are grateful for the many prayers offered for him & for us. I grew up in this church and United Methodist holds a special place in my heart.

Many thanks, Barbara Henley & family

I would like to extend my sincere thanks for the prayers, telephone calls and cards received during the illness of my son-in-law. Also for the many that attended the visitation and memorial service for "Happy."

Maurine Topliff



February 2019

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
					1	8:00am Men's Group Fellowship at Church 6:30pm Family Night
3 0:30am Sunday School 10:30am Worship	4	5	1:00pm UMW 6:30pm Potluck Dinner/Contemporary worship	7	8	
Practice 9:30am Sunday School 10:30am Worship 4:00pm Wesley Class	9:00am Food Pantry	12	6:30pm Baby Grace	14 Offappy Valentine's Day!	15	8am-1pm DAR meetir 6pm Men's Group Fellowship at Whittle
17 30am Sunday School 10:30am Worship	2:00pm Lee House 18 PRESIDENTS Office Closed	19	6:30pm Church Council meeting	21	22	2
24 2:30am Sunday School 0:30am Worship/Youth Sunday	25	26	27	28		